### STUDENT BULLETIN

May 13, 1975

# THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

Worry not if misunderstood -- worry if you're not understanding.

### STUDENT ACCOUNTS:

Those anticipating graduation must have their accounts paid in full by May 16.
All students must have their accounts cleared in order to take final exams. Please take care of this early.

## ALL-SCHOOL PICNIC:

The All-School Picnic is this Wednesday, May 14, at Woodland Park. Softball games (Frosh vs. Juniors and Sophomores vs. Seniors) will start at 9:00 a.m. at Fields 4 & 5. Lunch will be at 12:30 p.m. at Picnic Area #1 (Turn right into picnic area off N. 50th St.). To get to Woodland Park -- Take 405 to Evergreen Floating Bridge. Go on I-5 North and get off on 45th & 50th street exit. Go left on 50th and follow to Woodland Park! (Take a right on Greenlake Way to get to the ballfields). See you there!

## OREGON STUDENTS:

All Oregon students are invited to have lunch with Oregon District D-CAP, Rev. Ormel Chapin at 12:30 p.m., Thursday, May 15. The place will be in the Northwest Room of the Dining Hall. Look for the Oregon district table penant.

## PASTOR'S WORKSHOP MATERIAL:

Materials from the Pastor's Workshop are now available in the Bookstore. The manuscript on "Grace Therapy" is available at \$.50 per copy. Rev. Don Pickerill's book, <u>Living in Love</u> is being sold at \$.95 per copy. Also, there are additional copies of cassette tapes from the workshop available now in the library.

### CHURCH SERVICE GROUPS:

Our last outreach of this year will be this Saturday, May 17. We will be going to Cedar Park Assembly. We will leave Perks at 9:30 a.m. and will return by 4:30 p.m. Come and join us.

### FIRST AID STUDENTS:

Students who have finished their first aid may pick up their cards at the receptionist's desk in the Administration Building.

## FRESHMAN!!

May 24 is the date for the all-day retreat at Twin Harbors, 30 minutes from Aberdeen. Keep this date open and more details will be posted later.

# ALL-SCHOOL BOAT CRUISE:

This Friday, May 16, from 7 p.m. to 11 p.m. we will leave the Kirkland docks for an outrageous cruise into Seattle. There will be snacks and flicks aboard also. Sign up either in the SUB or in the Cafeteria because there is a limit of 125. Cost is only \$1.00 per person! See Larry Anderson for more information.

## CALVARY TEMPLE KIDS:

All the Calvary Temple kids will meet in the Northwest Room of the Cafeteria for supper at 5:30 p.m. Tuesday (tonight). Come join us for a time of prayer and sharing.

#### END OF THE YEAR BOOKSALE:

There will be an "end-of-the-year booksale" on Thursday, May 15. Sale will begin at 8:30 a.m. and continue throughout the day.

# WEDNESDAY LIBRARY HOURS:

The library will be closed for the all-school picnic. It will open during the evening hours from 6 p.m. to 10:15 p.m.

# CAMPUS AND RECREATIONAL APPAREL:

Students are advised to dress appropriately in view of the nice weather: "For men students, some type of shirt and foot covering must be worn in public." "Acceptable recreational wear are gym trunks, bermudas, or cut-offs." "Swimsuits are permitted only for recreational swimming."

### JOB OPPORTUNITY:

There is a permanent or part-time job opportunity for a student's wife (5 hours daily) as a receptionist and typist at Interlake Manor in Bellevue. (9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays, and Fridays) If interested and qualified, call Howard Hoskins at 746-8640.

Anyone interested in "umping" Little League Baseball? HELP! Call Mrs. Anderson any time at 822-3970.